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February 21, 2018 
 
 
Rob Cummings, Superintendent of Business Services/Treasurer 
Bluewater District School Board 
PO Box 190, 351 1st Avenue North 
Chesley, ON N0G 1L0 
 
Via Email 
 
 
Dear Mr. Cummings, 
 
At its February 12, 2018 meeting, Brockton Council reviewed a staff report in response to 
correspondence from Cindy Coville of Chepstow (see enclosed) who expressed safety concerns 
regarding the conditions of the roads and sidewalks that her children travel to and from their home 
in Chepstow and their bus stop at Mary Immaculate School. 

In discussing this issue, Council heard from staff that there are no immediate ways to ensure that 
the sidewalks these children travel from their home in Chepstow to Mary Immaculate School can 
be easily and efficiently cleared in the winter months. As such, Council asked that staff send this 
letter to request that in the interest of safety, these children be picked up at their home during the 
winter months. 

Thank you in advance for your consideration and attention to this matter and I look forward to 
hearing from you soon, 

Sincerely, 

 
Sonya Watson, CAO/Clerk 

 

 

cc. Cindy Coville (via mail) 


